
 

  
 

  
 

 

 

 

  

 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Julie Decker 

From:	 North Pacific Research Board [admin=nprb.org@mail154.atl221.rsgsv.net] on behalf of North 
Pacific Research Board [admin@nprb.org] 

Sent:	 Monday, June 05, 2017 3:01 PM 
To:	 jdecker@afdf.org 
Subject:	 INVITATION: Submit research ideas to the North Pacific Research Board 2018 Request for 

Proposals 

Categories:	 AFDF 

Invitation to submit ideas for potential RFP research topics—by July 10th View this email in your browser 

North Pacific 
Research Board 
"Building a clear understanding of the North Pacific, Bering Sea, and Arctic 

ecosystems that enables effective management and sustainable use of 

marine resources." 

visit us at www.nprb.org 

Submit Your Research Ideas 
Solicitation for NPRB's 2018 Request for Proposals—by July 10th 

This email serves as a formal invitation to submit ideas for potential research topics 

to be included in the 2018 North Pacific Research Board (NPRB) Request for 

Proposals (RFP), scheduled to be released in October 2017. 

We are in the process of developing research priorities to be reviewed by the board 

this fall. In this process, NPRB staff consult with the NPRB science panel, advisory 

panel, and board members, the North Pacific Fishery Management Council, and the 

broader research community. NPRB draws on research needs outlined in the 2005 

Science Plan, assessments of completed, ongoing and planned projects, new 

information presented in scientific conferences, and new findings published 

in scientific literature. NPRB also directly solicits research priorities from state and 

federal agencies, research institutions, and industry partners to jointly identify time-

sensitive science, management, and monitoring needs and opportunities.  

Submit Your Ideas 
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If you have suggestions for research topics to consider in the 2018 RFP, please 

complete the online RFP input form by Friday, July 10, 2017 to ensure 

consideration. Please refer to the RFP evolution to view past research themes in 

the annual RFP since 2002. 

Thank you for your interest, insight, and ideas. 

Sincerely,  

Matthew Baker, Ph.D. 

Science Director 

North Pacific Research Board 

1007 W. 3rd Ave, Suite 100 

Anchorage, AK 99501 

(907) 644-6713 

matthew.baker@nprb.org 

Jo-Ann Mellish, Ph.D. 

Senior Program Manager 

joann.mellish@nprb.org 
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Anchorage, AK 99501 

Add us to your address book 

unsubscribe from this list update subscription preferences 

2 


